24 August 2020

Response from a Seven West Media spokesperson:

A concerned resident sent Basil CCTV vision of a street brawl outside his home. Basil
supplied the video to 7News for public airing. All of which was reported in the story.

He received the same treatment in the reporting of the story as any other candidate
would have if they had supplied the video of what is a growing problem in Perth.



